
ICAPP Update (24-08): List of Participants of ICAPP Mission to Observe Presidential 

Elections in Azerbaijan 

 

 

Dear Distinguished Members of the ICAPP Standing Committee, 

 

Further to the ICAPP Update (24-02): ICAPP Mission to Observe Presidential Elections in 

Azerbaijan, dated on January 16, 2024, this is to inform you of the list of participants of the 

Mission.  

If there are any SC members who are still interested in participating in this observer mission, 

please let us know immediately.  

 

With warm regards, 

 

 

Kwon Hee-seog 

Secretary-General of the ICAPP 

 

 

Attachment: list of participants. 

 

 


